THIRTY DAY PUBLIC NOTICE

CITY OF MOBILE, ALABAMA
DRAFT ANALYSIS OF IMPEDIMENTS TO FAIR HOUSING CHOICE STUDY

The City of Mobile has completed a draft Analysis of Impediments to Fair Housing Choice. The study identified barriers to fair housing choice within the City of Mobile and strategies to reduce or eliminate those barriers. As a citizen or community leader who has vested interest in this study, you are invited to review the draft document and provide your comments to the City of Mobile’s Department of Community Planning and Development. 
Please send your comments to:

 Alex Ikefuna, CPD Director
City of Mobile
Community Planning and Development
205 Government Street

South Tower, Suite 514
Mobile, AL  36602

or

P. O. Box 1827
Mobile, AL 36633

or by fax: (251) 208-6296.
Comments must be received no later than July 13, 2012 to be considered. The document can be viewed or downloaded from the City of Mobile website www.cityofmobile.org. Public Hearing will be held at City Council on Tuesday, July 24, 2012.
For more information, please contact Karen Hansberry at (251) 208-6290.
